CoPy. |
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

2nd March, 1934.

I duly received your letter of the 24th ultimo
efpecting the completion of the Seeond Special Survey

+2 of the steamer "KEMMEL", end with regard thereto beg
o inform you that the Committee have had your application
or permission to defer the completion of this survey until
he vessel's return to this ai@;mﬁw consideration at
ir meeting to=-day.

With regard thereto I am directed to inform

. 'gma that the Committee are surprised to learn of the
ywaﬁm intended com:itments of the vessel, which, if

_‘ arried out, would not permit of her returm to this side
| until Yay, when it is noted you propose to complete the

AS you ere aware, the year of grace allowed for
| tic completion of the survey in question expired at the @&
of last month, and when the vessel was under survey at :
| Cardiff in November last your mmmmm roquested to
'f be furnished with an interim eertl £1 e to 4oat

| rake a voyage of sbout three mon 8! dw itim

River Plate, and return b0 Usk. -+ Gami ‘vent.— 8 q; Regzsmr
 wWess=edye tolngation




D A S

COPY.

, 88 1t was understood thet the ship would return
t from the River Plate, which w@i& hmm enabled her
neve srrived in this Comtry by the end of Mght
completion of survey. '

In the circumstances, the Commlttes regret

t they do not sec how they ecan agres to the profreme

itlined in yowr letter, and they will be glad to hear,

further consideration what stops you prropose to take

p the matter.
1 am, Degr Sirs,
Yours falthfully,

Glerk to the
Tassification Conpnittee.
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Lloyd S Regrster




